
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

On behalf of the MWU Lesser Poland Workshop in Ultrasound, we are 
delighted to invite you to Krakow, Poland for the Fetal Cardio Course which will 
be held on 8-9 May 2015.  
 
 
 

The Fetal Cardio Course is an unique educational project aimed at 
medical professionals interested in developing ultrasound skills in fetal 
echocardiography theory and practice. It is dedicated to doctors and 
sonographers at all levels of competence in OB/GYN ultrasound. We believe 
that every participant, will learn how to scan fetal heart in proper and 
ergonomic way.  

 
 
 
We look forward to greeting you at the Fetal Cardio Course in Krakow.  
 
 
 
 
Marcin Wiecheć      Agnieszka Nocuń 

 

      
   


